
2023 HOME Investment Partnerships Program Alloca�ons 

Two projects were selected by the Affordable Housing Commitee, approved by the CHHS Board, and by 
the City of Spokane City Council for funding from the 2023 HOME Investment Partnerships program RFP 
that closed on September 21, 2023. 

1. $2,015,000, St John’s Two, West 9th Senior Housing project, located at approximately 315 W 9th Ave. 
This project will add 35 units of new construc�on affordable housing to the affordable housing 
inventory for Seniors in the City of Spokane.  
 

2. $1,500,000, Volunteers of America Eastern WA & Northern ID, Vets on N. Lacey project 
approximately located on the Southside of Francis Ave on Lacey Street in NE Spokane. This project 
adds 10 units of new construc�on affordable housing to extremely-low-income (30% AMI) Veterans 
in the City of Spokane.  
 

 


